Exhibit DF-10

MONTEREY PENINSULA
WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT

5 HARRIS COURT, BLDG. G

POST OFFICE BOX 85

MONTEREY, CA 93942-0085 = {831) 658-5600

FAX (831} 644-9560 = hitp://www.mpwmd.dsl.ca.us

November 4, 2008

Craig Anthony, General Manager

California American Water, Central Division
P.O. Box 951 .

Monterey, CA 93942-0551

Subject: Notice of Revised Date for Hearing Regarding California American Water's
Ryan Ranch Water Distribution System

Hearing Date: January 21, 2009, at 8:30 am.

Hearing Location: 5 Harris Court, Monterey, CA

Dear Mr. Anthony:

This notice amends the letter of September 19, 2008 relating to California American Water's (CAW's) Ryan
Ranch Water Distribution System (WDS) and reschedules the hearing before the District Board to determine
whether, and to what extent, modifications should be made to the System Capacity or Expansion Capacity
limits presently specified for the Ryan Ranch WDS.

As anticipated in my September 19,2008 le&er, the hearing scheduled for November 17, 2008, will instead be
convened at the District Offices on a special date: January 21, 2009 at 8:30 a.m.

All participants in this proceeding should be aware that the provisions of District Rule 181, disclosure of Ex
Parte Communications, shall apply to this matter. District staff will be represented in this administrative
proceeding by Fran Farina, who, to ensure due process protection and avoidance of bias, shall be screened
from inappropriate contact with Board members and District General Counsel, David C. Laredo.

Should you have any question regarding this matter, including the conduct of the hearing, please contact Mr.
Laredo at (831) 646-1502.

Sincerely,

pc: MPWMD Board of Directors
MPWMD Water Demand Manager -
MPWMD Project Manager
City of Monterey City Manager
David C. Laredo, General Counsel -
Fran Farina, Special Counsel
Jean Esary, League of Women Voters
Cheryl Sandoval, County of Monterey ) U:\Arlenehwvord\2008\Letters\November\t | 0408CAW.doc





